Kylan has been busy with advising appointments for the spring and summer of 2025. They are starting to slow down a bit now as winter break is approaching, but we are expecting them to pick back up once we return in January. He has also been a great help with "holding down the fort" when Drake and Rachel have been gone and helping with tours when needed as well.

Devin has been busy with issuing I-20s for some new international students for the spring 2025 semester as well as working to look into recruiting strategies for international students. Having his position has taken a big burden from Jason Harris and Rachel as we would not have been able to help as many students or I-20s issued without him and this new position.

The admissions team is also gearing up for Discover Day 2025, which will take place on Wednesday, February 19th, from 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM. This event is our biggest on-campus recruitment event of the year, we usually bring 175-250 students to campus for campus tours, an academic fair, free lunch, information sessions, and prizes. We are both very excited and stressed for this event, but we believe that each year we are improving it more and more!

Student Life

National Society of Leadership and Success (NSLS) - Twenty new members joined the CWC Chapter during the Fall membership drive, and ten of them have completed at least one step toward induction so far this semester. Members are planning community service and fund-raiser events for the spring semester. The CWC Chapter NSLS Induction Ceremony will be held in late Spring.

CWC - Wind River

Advising Days were held Nov. 5, and 6, at the Frank B. Wise Building. Current and potential students had the opportunity to apply to CWC, register for spring/summer classes, and complete the FAFSA and scholarship applications. Ten students participated in the activities.

CWC - College and Career Readiness

So far this year, ten students have earned their HiSET, alternative high school Diplomas. We have 83 students currently enrolled in our programs, HiSET, ESL and IET. Of our ESL students enrolled in the IET (Integrated Education Training) with St. John's, six have completed the class section of their CNA training and are currently earning practicum hours, before their final licensure exams. We expect a second CNA class in early 2025. Our programs do impact lives, IET Program Manager, Ellen Kappus, Ed.D. provided this moving video interview with one of her IET/CNA students: Araceli.MOV